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It has been
encouraging and
impactful to see
how God is moving
in the Dominican
Republic. The
people here are
hungry! As always
please pray for the
appointed
missionaries, The
Tingley’s, The
Schreckhise’s and
the Shirley’s as well
as Bro. & Sis.
Schwarz and
everyone in the
MGC. Gloria A
Dios! 

I have just finished one
month in The Dominican
Reoublic and have had the
pleasure of seeing how God
is moving in this nation.
The first two weeks in
country I was able to work
and experience Santiago
and Puerto Plata. I had the
opportunity of testifying
and attending numerous
churches in Santiago and
the nearby city of La Vega.
We saw multiple receive the
holy ghost while visiting! 

In my fourth week the other AIMers of the MGC and I
had the opportunity to host a children’s crusade here in
Santiago. Praise God!  Once again seeds of faith were
planted in the Children’s life. Following the Children’s
crusade, we traveled to the capital city of Santo
Domingo where we attended youth rallies and services.
The spirit moved mightily in the services and several
more received the Holy Ghost! 

In my third week I travelled alongside the MGC group three and a half hours south of Santiago to the city of
La Romana. While there the MGC team and I helped to clean up and paint the bible school. In the evening
we attended services in a smaller village of La Romana. The spirit moved tremendously and we were able to
see multiple other people filled with the holy ghost and one healing! The Children in La Romana were a true
testament to the faith of the people there, in every service they were praying fervently, eager to receive the
Holy Ghost. 

While the MGC classes are rolling me and the missionary kiddos are
having classes too! During the weekdays I often am helping the missionary
kids with their summer reading program. We’re getting the kids prepared
to take on the next school year. While Axton and Ellie are studying hard,
Fletcher is often serenading us with his very own rendition of Holy
Forever. 
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